
 

 
6/3/24 Home Learning Class F 

 
Our topic this half term is ‘Amazing Animals’ and this week we have: 

 

Been busy learning about endangered and extinct animals. We looked at the habitats they live/lived in 

and created posters to try and save the rainforests. As a class we wrote a letter to the chocolate factories 

to and discourage them from using palm oil.  

In PE we worked really hard to receive a ball when it wasn’t released directly to us. We had to watch the 

ball carefully and step to either the left or right to catch the ball.  

Our PSHE work was focused on being healthy and exercise. We discussed the changes in our body that 

happen after we exercise.  

 

Home Learning 

Reception 

To tie in this week’s PSHE lesson, which is focused on healthy eating, this week’s homework is to create a 

fruit salad. Think about the fruits you might like in your fruit salad and then get a grown up to help you cut 

it up. We look forward to seeing lots of photographs of your work! 

Reading 

Your child is bringing home books linked to the phase 3 sounds they have learnt in phonics. We expect the 

children to read at home at least 3 times a week. Please write in their reading record books when you 

read at home.  

Nursery 

To tie in this week’s PSHE lesson, which is focused on healthy eating, this week’s homework is to create a 

fruit salad. Think about the fruits you might like in your fruit salad and then get a grown up to help you cut 

it up. We look forward to seeing lots of photographs of your work! 

Reading 

Share a book together. You could choose a book from home or there are books at school which you can 

borrow. 

Please complete by 13th March 2024. 

 

 

 

 


